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SUBJECT: Supply of Two Six-metre Cubic Garbage Compactors – Tender No. 15/2020 

 

AUTHOR: Rob Barter, Fleet Manager 

 

ENDORSED BY: Duncan Mitchell, Director Engineering and Property Services 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

 

Tenders were called and were received until 4pm on 6 November 2019 via Tenderlink for the 

submission of tenders to undertake the Supply of Two Six-metre Cubic Garbage Compactors. 

 

In order for Councillors to discuss the content of this Commercial in Confidence report it will 

be necessary to close the Council meeting to the public. 

 

 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 

This purchase will be funded from the Plant Reserve, as part of the plant replacement schedule 

for 2019/2020 financial year. 

 

 

Comment by Responsible Accounting Officer:  

Funding for the project is appropriate.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT Council accept the tender of the highest ranked Tenderer for Tender No. 15/2020 for 
Supply of Two Six-metre Cubic Garbage Compactors. 

2. THAT the General Manager be authorised to take any necessary action to implement the 

decision including entering associated contracts. 

3. THAT, once Council has executed the Contract, information relating to the successful tender 

be published in Council’s Register of Contracts as required by Government Information (Public 

Access) Act 2009 - Part 3 Division 5 - Government Contracts With Private Sector. 
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LINK TO COMMUNITY STRATEGIC PLAN 

 

The relationship with the Community Strategic Plan is as follows: 

 

Direction: 2. Our Built Environment 

  

Outcome: 2.1 Infrastructure, assets and facilities that meet community needs 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This tender is for the purchase Two Six metre Cubic Garbage Compactors, to replace Council’s 

Two existing Garbage Compactors that were purchased in 2013.  

 

The Garbage Compactors are used primarily to collect rubbish from bins located in Council 

Parks, Reserves and Public Areas.  

 

The Garbage Compactors collect and dump over 3500 cubic metres of rubbish to an approved 

waste disposal center per year. 

 

This Tender is for supply of Two Six metre Cubic Garbage Compactors. The successful 

tenderer will be required to build the units onto a truck cab-chassis purchased by Council under 

State Government Contract. The two cab-chassis to be purchased are Hino 300 Series 916 

Hybrid which offers a hybrid diesel-electric engine, similar in nature to a Toyota Prius, thus 

helping to save fuel and emissions. 

 

 

SUSTAINABILITY STATEMENT 

 

The sustainability implications are of a minor nature and did not warrant a detailed assessment. 

 

 

TENDERS RECEIVED 

 

The methodology adopted to undertake the tender evaluation of Tender 15/2020 was based on 

selection criteria outlined in the tender documents and in accordance with the Local 

Government Act 1993 and the Local Government (General) Regulation 2005. 

 

Tenders were called and closed at 4pm on 6 November 2019. Five (5) tenders were received by 

the appointed time. Listed in strict alphabetical order, the tenderers were: 
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Tenderer 

Bucher Municipal 

Garwood International Pty Ltd 

HSR Southern Cross Pty Ltd 

Manco Environmental Limited 

Superiorpak Pty Ltd 

 

Information provided by tenderers which is commercial-in-confidence has been protected and 

will not be disclosed in accordance with section 10A(2)(d) of the Local Government Act 1993. 

A consistent standard for all tenderers has been used in assessing any request for confidentiality 

by a tenderer. 

 

Application for access to documentation should be through lodgement of a GIPA Public 

Information application form and payment of prescribed fees. 

 

 

Project Program 

 

Anticipated Start:  December 2019 

 

Anticipated Completion:  March 2020 

 

Responsible Officer:  Rob Barter, Fleet Manager 

 

 

 


